
                                                                                                  

From Honorable Mayor Sefatia Romeo Theken 

Chief of Police Edward Conley & Superintendent Dr. Richard Safier 

The City of Gloucester, Gloucester Police, and the Gloucester Public Schools Present: 

 

In Plain Sight & Vaping Education Night 

An Evening Session for Parents and Guardians 

On May 7th 

5:00 – 7:00 pm in the GHS Auditorium 

 

In Plain Sight educates and informs parents and guardians to look at your teen's room through a new 

lens. Tour a teen bedroom and learn about the hidden signs of substance use, self-harm, eating 

disorders, risky social media behavior and more.  

The event at Gloucester High School will follow an open house format, which will allow adults to 

experience an interactive and informative display showing a variety of ways in which risky teen 

behaviors can be hidden in plain sight.  

In Plain Sight is free and open to the adult public. Due to the nature of items displayed at this event, it is 

deemed appropriate for an adult audience only. The focus is on behaviors of middle and high school-

aged youth, but caregivers of children of any age are welcome. 

Vape devices and cartridges will also be on display to facilitate a hands-on approach to learning about 

the harmful devices. 

Gloucester SRO Michael Scola, Danvers SRO’s Steve Baldassare , Derek Colllela, GHS Dean of Students 

Christopher Kobs, GHS School Nurse Cindy Juncker, and GHS Principal James Cook will be on site 

presenting and answering questions. 


